
Robert Frost Middle School 

9201 Scott Drive 
Rockville, Maryland  20850 

 

Main Office:  301-279-3949 

Counseling Office: 301-279-3965 

Fax:   301-279-3956        

 

      September 26, 2011 

 

To:     Frost Parents 

 

From:  Darryl V. Johnson, Assistant Principal 

 

Regarding:   Interim Mailing Dates 

 

The purpose of this memo is to update you about the plans for distribution of interims for the 

school year 2011-2012.  The chart below summarizes the dates interims will be mailed.  

Beginning with the first marking period, parents with active Edline accounts will receive only an 

electronic interim report posted to Edline on the “Mailed Centrally” date.    However, parents of 

students without active Edline accounts will continue to receive interim reports via U.S. mail.   

 

Important dates for interim reports processing for 2010-2011 

Marking 

Period 

Mailed Centrally by 

MCPS by 

1(Grades 6-12) October 3, 2011 

2(Grades 6-12) December 14, 2011 

3(Grades 6-12) March 5, 2012 

4(Grades 6-11) May 17, 2012 
 


